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October 31, 2008 
 
 
Mr. Jack Hutslar 
SHS Scholarships 
P.O. Box 140 
Huddleston, VA 24104 
 
Dear Jack, 
 
The Springfield Foundation is proud to support your efforts to create a permanent scholarship 
fund for the support of Springfield High School graduates through the Springfield Foundation.  
Your leadership, and that of your active classmates from the Springfield High School Class of 
1957, is exceptional and serves as an example for others. 
 
For 60 years we have been assisting families and business throughout our community, and 
beyond, as they create permanent charitable resources for our community.  The Springfield 
Foundation Board and Staff applaud your efforts and we are committed to assisting those who 
share your vision of establishing this scholarship fund. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ted Vander Roest 
Executive Director 
 


